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29th September 2023 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary 

Dates 

 
23rd October – 27th 
October 
Half Term 
School Closed 

 
30th October 

Children return to School 

 
7th November 

Individual School Photos 

 
13th November 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 
21st December  

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 
22nd December – 5th 

January 2024 

Christmas Holiday 

School Closed 

 
8th January 
Staff Training Day 
School Closed 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,   

 

The children have had a busy week learning in their classes this week, myself and Adam were out 

and about in classes on Wednesday and saw some great lessons happening. I’m looking forward to 

meeting with some children next week for them to share their learning and work with me. 

 

School-led clubs will be commencing on the week beginning 9th October 2023. Letters will be coming 

home early next week. Thank you for your patience with this as the school continues to work with a 

reduced leadership team. 

 

Please note that school starts at 9am, classroom doors are opened at 8.50 for a softer start. We 

understand that sometimes mornings do not go to plan but please ensure that your children are on 

time to school ready for a 9am start. Our timetables are very packed and teachers have to start 

promptly in the morning.  

 

Adam is continuing to support myself and the Leadership Team with strategic leadership one day a 

week during Ms Griffiths’ sickness absence, we are currently focusing on teaching and learning with 

the implementation of the improved curriculum offer. We will be working closely with teachers and 

teaching assistants to support and refine their delivery of curriculum. The team at Barn Croft are 

excited to work together and further develop our skills in delivering challenge and dynamic lesson 

delivery.  

 

I wish you all a very lovely weekend, the sun is supposed to be shining so I do hope you manage to 

enjoy it. 

Miss Kelly 

Acting Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

Certificates this week have been awarded for Reading 

Reception – Fred & Pheobe 

Year 1 – Amaya & Frankie 

Year 2 – Harry & Robin   

Year 3 – Nina & Roxy      

Year 4 – Isaac & Maryam  

Year 5 – Artin & Clea      

Year 6 – Brijan & Edie    

 

 

    
       

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Last week 

Reception – Nat 

Year 1- Ellie 

Year 2 - Rea 

Year 3- Phoebe 

Year 4- Loni 

Year 5 - Dot 

Year 6- Jay 

 

This Week 

Reception – Hibat 

Year 1 – Zoe 

Year 2 – Belis 

Year 3 –Lara 

Year 4 – Lilly-Hazel 

Year 5 – Mirhat 

Year 6 - Elif 

 



 

 

 

 

 

School Health Team Waltham Forest 

Thgpcg.wf0-19SPA1@nhs.net 

0300 033 6200 

Drop-in sessions:  

Our Community Nursery Nurses are providing monthly drop-in sessions in Waltham Forest 

Primary schools, 

offering advice, support and signposting on a range of topics including: 

Healthy eating, height- weight management 

sleep routine, hygiene, toileting  

hearing and vision, child development  

 

Available to all parents and pupils every month. Following dates in school; 

Wednesday 18th October 

Wednesday 15th November 

Wednesday 13th December 

 

 

 

 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


